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September 26, 2016 Bill LeBeau

202-862-5965
bill. lebeau@hklaw.com

VIA IBFS ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW, Room TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

ATTN: Policy Division, International Bureau

Re: Surrender of the International Section 214 Authorization of
Time Warner Connect of San Antonio, Inc.
File No. ITC-214-19960201-00048

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is being filed to inform the Federal Communications Commission ("FCC") that the
international Section 214 authorization held by Time Warner Connect of San Antonio, Inc., File No.
ITC-214-19960201-00048, is hereby surrendered.

In the event there are any questions concerning this matter, please communicate with the
undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,
HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP

T

F. William LeBeau
Counsel for Time Warner Connect of San Antonio, Inc.



